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Please submit all notes and/or GREEN
comments on the staff picnic to

Toni Powell in the Agriculture BEAR
Library no later than Friday,
May 9. If there is to be a UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY LIBRARIES
picnic, planning must begin soon! NEWSLETTER 5/2/15
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Instructional Services has a new phone number — 257-1025. The old
Instructional Services number (257-1949) is now the number for the
Bindery. All calls for the Cataloging Dept. should be made to
257-3831. Further phone changes will be announced later after the
MIK South 2nd floor move is complete.

SOLINET PROGRESS

Representatives from General Telephone Co. have been here this week
installing the special phone lines and equipment which will be needed
for the SOLINET terminals. The terminals themselves will probably
arrive sometime in the next two or three weeks. It appears that
OCLC is now on schedule with their installation and we can expect to
be on line during the last of May or the first of June.
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The College of Engineering Office of Continuing Education is spon-
soring a three day Women in Management Seminar to be held May 27,

28 and 29 at Jefferson Community College. The full registration fee
of $150.00 (includes 3 lunches and 1 dinner) will be waived for one
librarian. One-half of the fee will be waived for other librarians
wishing to attend. Additional expenses such as room and meals will
be the responsibility of each participant. Anyone interested in
participating should contact the Director's Office.
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PERSONNEL NOTES
New Staff Members:

Marilyn Epple, LT III, Engineering, May 5.
Vacancies:

LT II, Circulation, 2 positions both open May 12.
LT I, Interlibrary Loan, open May 12.

Terminations:
Jody Smith, Cataloging.

PLOY OR
Budget and Management Planning Coordinator (for the Library system),
University of Minnesota, Minneapolis, Minn.

i ; Salary: Approximately $18,000
For further information see Dotty Green.







